
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 
BOARD MEETING 

 
 
The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 8:55 
a.m. by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, September 1, 2012, at Dahl’s.   In 
attendance at this meeting were Norm Kamm, Valerie Madison, Linda 
Westergaard and Marge Ramsey.   
 
The first item for discussion was the September meeting.  We will have Anawim 
and Tree Keepers as our speakers for the September 10th meeting.  It was 
decided that we should have Anawim as our first speaker.   
 
The board decided that we should have someone from the city as a future 
speaker regarding rules for landlords.   
 
Our speaker for our October meeting will be Ruth Ann Gaines.   
 
The board decided that we should give Dennis Dyer $200 as a thank you for 
maintaining our website up to now.   
 
We received a thank you letter from Willard School for the school supplies that 
we donated to them from last month’s meeting.   
 
Our September meeting will be Monday, September 10th.   
 
The next board meeting will be Saturday, September 29th.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:58 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


